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Example of Funding Request for Contract Construction 
 
March 30, 2004  
  

STATE PROJECT:  6.699005T, 34464 (R-2559WM)  
COUNTY:   Mecklenburg 
DESCRIPTION: Back Creek Mitigation Site 

 
MEMORANDUM TO: Calvin W. Leggett, PE, Manager 
 Program Development Branch 
 
ATTENTION: Omar S. Sultan, Unit Head 
 Project Management/Scheduling Unit 
 
FROM: Philip S. Harris, III, PE, Assistant Manager 
 Project Development and Environmental Analysis Branch  
 
SUBJECT: Request for Construction Funds 
 
Your assistance is requested to establish construction funds in the amount of $905,000 
for the Back Creek Mitigation Site.  Final design on this site is nearing completion.  The 
work will be accomplished by a purchase order contract through Division 10 and is 
scheduled to be let in late summer/early fall of 2004.   
 
Due to NCDOT wetland mitigation needs and environmental permit requirements, it has 
become necessary for the Department to construct the project this year.  The site will 
provide approximately 4135 linear feet of stream mitigation credit and 3.3 acres of 
wetland mitigation credit through restoration and enhancement. 
 
Attached please find a construction estimate for the project.  This is for further 
consideration and approval through the Board of Transportation.  If possible, approval 
needs to be processed at the next Board of Transportation meeting.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Jamie Lancaster at 715-1441.  
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Cc:  Benton G. Payne, PE, Division 10 Engineer 
 Tawana Brooks, PE, Division 10 Construction Engineer 
 Marc Morgan, PE, Division 10 DDC Engineer 



 
 

 Jamie Lancaster, PE, Natural Environment Engineer 


